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January 15, 1970

Mr. Robert Dube
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Isotopes Branch
4915 St. Elmo Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland

Dear Mr. Dube

As per our telecommunication of January 14, 1970, please amend our
Licens e 37-02006-06 to include as members of the Ionizing Radiation Advisory
Group (IRAG):

Chairman: J. R. Ficke, M.D. , Medical Director

Sec ret ary: J. S. Davis, Specialist - Radiation Protection

Member: F. L. Barham, M.D., Staf f Physician

'Ihe designation of these individuals on the IRAG is an interim course of
action due to the resignation of E. R. Harris, Manager, Industrial Safety
Engineering. I will infom you of the membership of the IRAG when the Manager,
Industrial Safety Engineering position has been filled. The members of the IRA'3 will
be a representative f rom management, the radiation safety officer and an individual
experienced in radiation protection.

If further information is required, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

G

h . S. Davis, Specialist
Radiation Protection
Industrial Safety Engineering
GENERAL ELECTRIC CO,, RESD
P. O. Box 7722, Pa.- 1088 MB
Philadelphia, Pa. 19101
823-3745/6
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